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21st September 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 14th September 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 5 98.3% 25 

Second Year 6 96.3% 10 

Third Year 2 95.1% 0 

Fourth Year 3 95% 0 

Fifth Year 1 94.8% 95 

Sixth Reception 94.2% 10 

Seventh Year 4 89% 0 

 
Harvest Festival 

Thank you to those parents who came to our assembly on Wednesday and for all the very 
generous donations which will be passed to the Foodbank in Runcorn.   
 
We had a wonderful bounty as you can see from the photo below! 
 

 
 
 

Consent Forms 
Please complete and return the consent forms sent home this week and return to school as 
soon as possible. 
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Bicycles/Scooters 

Please can I remind parents that your child must not ride their bike or scooter on the school 
premises.  Any child who does not follow the school rules, will not be allowed to bring their 
bike or scooter to school. 

 
Admission to Reception September 2019 

If you have a child who will be starting Reception in September 2019, you can apply now 
online at www.halton.gov.uk/schooladmissions.  
 
 We will be holding an open evening for Reception Starters 2019 on Monday 15th October 
from 3.30pm – 6.00pm, if you would like to come and look around. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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